
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to the recent stormy 

weather affecting our area, we will be delaying the opening of our restaurant. 

Your safety and comfort are our top priorities, and we want to ensure that our facilities are in 

perfect condition before welcoming you back. We are working diligently to assess any damage 

and restore operations as soon as possible. 

As of now, we expect to reopen on [insert date], but we will keep you updated should anything 

change. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding during this time. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to serving you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


